Hourston, Sveah LBR:EX

From: Leduc, Danine LBR:EX

Sent: October 28, 2020 1:56 PM

To: Hourston, Sveah LBR:EX

Cc: Massy, Cara LBR:EX

Subject: FW: Question: Amnesty program for undocumented construction workers

From: Leduc, Danine LBR:EX

Sent: August 2, 2019 12:52 PM

To: Helander, Carling JTT:EX <Carling.Helander@gov.bc.ca>; Cocco, Angelo JTT:EX <Angelo.Cocco@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Question: Amnesty program for undocumented construction workers

Very interesting, thanks so much for sharing!
I’ll be back in touch on this.

Thanks

Danine

From: Helander, Carling JTT:EX

Sent: August 2, 2019 12:49 PM

To: Leduc, Danine LBR:EX <Danine.Leduc@gov.bc.ca>; Cocco, Angelo JTT:EX <Angelo.Cocco@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: Question: Amnesty program for undocumented construction workers

Hi Danine and Angelo,

My team recent became aware of an initiative between the federal government and Canadian Labour Congress to
provide a pathway to permanent residence for “out of status” construction workers in the Greater Toronto Area. “Out
of status” mean they came to Canada legally, but their work permit or visitor visa lapsed so they currently do not have
legal status in the country.

https://canadianlabour.ca/permanentresidence/

https://www.canada.ca/en/immigration-refugees-citizenship/corporate/mandate/policies-operational-instructions-
agreements/permanent-residence-construction-workers-gta.html

s.13; 5.16 s.13; s.16

Please let me know your thoughts — feel free to call if that's easier.

Carling
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